
A fantastic opportunity  
          

for our school
       

this Christmas
to raise
funds

£1 for our school for every item ordered!

Step 1 –  Your child will come home with their beautiful artwork and 
     info pack week commencing 12th October.

Step 2 –  Return the completed form with the final design on the back 
     to the school no later than Friday 16th October.

Step 3 –  The online ordering portal will be open from 
     Wednesday 21st October for you to order your goodies and pay - 
          don’t worry we will send a reminder.   

Step 4 –  Sit back and wait for your chosen item(s) to be delivered 
     back to school by Tuesday 17th November latest.

For more information see www.xmas4schools.co.uk

Many thanks from the GPPSA


